Corru-Kraft

April 24, 2017

Aaron Eggleston

Canyon State Container
6718 South Harl Ave. #101
Tempe, AZ 85283

Dear Aaron,

Recently we have received notice from all our suppliers of linerboard and medium
announcing a price increase of $50 per ton (effective with shipments) March 1%, 2017

Publication (Pulp&Paper) confirmed this increase of $50 per ton liner and medium on April 21%,
2017 Vol. 39, NO. 16.

As a result we will increase sheet prices by 12% effective with orders placed by May 72" 9017,
For orders placed prior to that date, shipments must be received by May 27", 2017.

If you have any questions about this, please contact me, or Ron Vivian and we can address your
concerns.
As always, thank you for your business and continual support.

Sincerely
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Jim Wilczek
Group Vice President
Corru-Kraft
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